
Well # 45 – Caracolie Orphanage 

The Caracolie Orphanage is located not too far from the 

Sacred Heart Church high up on one of the mountains 

overlooking the city of Jeremie.  HMI had tried to help Sr. 

Raymonde and her nuns several years ago by drilling a well 

but they were never able to find the funds to put in a 

pump.  Without being pumped, unfortunately the well failed 

and became useless.  They have now received funding 

sufficient to drill another well and buy a pump.  HMI is 

delighted to be able to help them once again and by the 

grace of God, this time the project will end up with the 

orphanage having a permanent source of good potable 

water. 

 


